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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-November 14, 2018
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, November 14, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Tammy Beasley, Latonia Wimberly, Michelle Buehler, Autumn Jones, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Logsdon, Rachel Johnson, Debby Meadows-Stroud, and Kristi Lynch.  Josh Cowley was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 19-027 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Autumn Jones to adopt the agenda for the November meeting. 
ORDER # 19-028- APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Rachel Johnson to approve the minutes of the October meeting.
ORDER # 19-029– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the October bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Debby Meadows Stroud to approve the October bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Daniel Reams was present at the November meeting. 
ORDER #19-030-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Rachel Johnson to approve the 2nd reading of the October meeting minutes.
ORDER #19-031-APPROVAL OF THE SCHOOL REPORT CARD-The school report card was reviewed by council members. The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the school report card. All council members signed the report card as well.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Mrs. Corder shared information from the curriculum and assessment committee. All juniors will take the ACT test in the spring. Sophomores will also be taking the ACT test this year. A pilot test for math and reading will be given to all sophomores. We are still waiting on the state for accountability and assessment information. There will be a competency test given. Must pass the test to graduate.
Mrs. Debby Meadows Stroud and Daniel Reams reported on the Arts Department. Mrs. Meadows Stroud showed samples of the visual art classes. The department has revamped the curriculum. AP art students will paint murals in the community as well as Radcliff Elementary School. Mrs. Meadows Stroud also shared information about the Choir classes. Pictures were displayed from the Shrek performance. Over 2100 student and staff attended. The choir has their winter concert in February. Theater classes will perform The Lion King in the spring.
Daniel Reams provided a slide presentation from the band competitions throughout the year. The band placed 2nd in the state and 3rd in class 2A at nationals. Winter gala is coming up in December. National Music for all Festival coming up in the spring.

ORDER # 19-032-APPROVAL OF THE AMENDED SBDM POLICIES-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Cheryl Logsdon to approve the amended principal selection and number of persons to be employed in each job class SBDM policies.
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list.
· Curriculum and Assessment Committee minutes were included in the packets.

· Student accident report was included in the SBDM packets.

NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed at the November meeting.
ORDER # 19-033-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Autumn Jones to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

